TASHA R. CANDELA
22980 East Thirteen Mile Road • Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082 • 

(586) 285-8911 • tcandela@lsps.org
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Dear Families:
Your child has been invited to participate in the Student Technology Showcase at the Capitol Building on Wednesday, December 7th, which will be held at the Capitol Building in Lansing, MI.  The showcase will be featuring your child’s work with technology in the classroom.  Teachers and Legislators from all over the state will be attending the conference. This is a great experience for your child to share and teach others.
The Technology Showcase is scheduled from 11:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. on Wednesday, December 7th.  Students are expected to arrive to school at the normal school start time.  We will be leaving Lake Shore High School around 8:40 A.M. to head to Lansing for the set up and presentations.  Students are then riding the bus back to school and will be dismissed by the parent or at the end of the day.
Please fill out the portion below and have your child return the slip to your teacher no later than Wednesday, November 28.  Thanks so much!  We are looking forward to this wonderful experience!
Sincerely,
Tasha Candela
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For the student:

I understand the behavior expectations and agree to be on my best behavior during my visit to Lansing.
Student’s Name (printed): 


_______________________________________  
Student’s Signature:


_______________________________________

For the parent:

I am aware of this field trip and will gladly support sending my child to Lansing.  
Parent’s Signature:


_______________________________________    
Email Address:



_______________________________________

Phone Number:



_______________________________________

